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May 18th 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a good weekend. Thank you to everyone who completed the questionnaire 
sent to YR, Y1 and Y6 parents. The responses have been very useful in helping us to shape our 
plans for opening the school to classes. I have a meeting later today with governors and I will 
write again on Wednesday outlining the steps we will take to re-open. 
 

School Reports 
 
We are sending out school reports this week so that you can see your child’s attainment up to 
the end of term 4. Due to our current circumstances we have not sent attendance information. 
There is a sheet of paper for your child to complete about their reflections of their time at 
school this year. There are instructions for this in the home learning plans for each class. A few 
parents were disappointed not to have the parent’s comment page at the back of the report last 
year so we have included this as well. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you would like to discuss the report 
further. 
 

Year 5 
 
Information regarding the Kent Test is now due out on June 1st. The Zoom meeting about the 
Kent Test and secondary schools will take place on Wednesday, June 3rd at 2:00 pm. In the 
following days after the meeting, you will have an opportunity to have a phone consultation 
about your child should you wish to discuss your child with Mrs Gooderham and myself. 
 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

 

Headteacher 


